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Help Your Child get off to a Flying Start  

A Workshop for Parents 

 Have you got a child starting school in September? 

 Have you got a child in Key Stage 1? 

 Would you like to know more about how to help support your child with 

their reading and writing development? 

 Would you like to understand how reading and writing is taught at 

school? 

 

This workshop will explain the journey your child will take with their literacy 

development and help you know what is expected for your child at their different 

developmental milestones. 

The workshop will be informative and practical, enabling you to look at a variety of 

resources used in schools to teach reading and writing. 

There will also be an opportunity to look at and order quality educational resources 

to use with your child at home. 

 

                   BOOK: Email TO   

 

 

  

 

TO BOOK YOUR PLACE PLEASE EMAIL: info@thephonicstrainingcompany.co.uk 

Find out how best to support your child with their reading and writing 

www.thephonicstrainingcompany.co.uk 

Venue: Uppingham Town Hall 

Date:   Tuesday 13th June 2017 

Time:   1pm to 3pm 

Cost:    £30 to include refreshments 

http://www.thephonicstrainingcompany.co.uk/

